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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 27th MARCH 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 3rd APRIL 2023 

 

 
Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister publish Suzanne Wylie’s letter of resignation from her role as Chief Executive 
Officer of the Government of Jersey?” 

 

 
Answer 

 

 

Yes. The CEO’s letter of resignation, and my reply, were published on 28th March 2023.  

 


